
Embarcadero Municipal Improvement District 
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Minutes 

 

July 15, 2019 

 

 

Meeting noticed July 12, 2019.  This meeting was called by Joan Hartmann, Third District Supervisor to 

introduce Mark Hartwig to Western Goleta.  Pursuant to the Brown Act, although this meeting was not a 

meeting of the District Board, if there is a quorum of the Board in attendance, the gathering must be 

posted as a Special Meeting.  Our Supervisor, Fire Chief, Fire Department Representatives, Sheriff’s 

Department Representatives, County Roads, Flood Control, Public Works Representatives answered 

questions from the public about Community Safety. 

 

 

Susan Koesterer 

General Manager  


